
For The Parents, Staff, Students & Community Of  Boone High School Brought To You By The PTSA

VOLUME 68     ISSUE 1

JULY
2020

Principal’s Message
Dear Braves,

I hope this letter finds you safe, healthy, and hopeful for a great 2020-21 school year!  This is typically 
the letter in which I brag about all of the great academic accomplishments we were able to reach 
in the prior year, but due to Covid-19, we have very little outcomes to share.  In some ways, it was 
nice for our students and staff not to have the pressures of standardized testing for a year.  On the 
other hand, due to our competitive nature, we were looking forward seeing how our hard work 
stacked up against the competition.  Our AP students were able to salvage their opportunity to earn 
college level credit through online testing and by the time you’re reading this letter, I’m sure we 
will be celebrating supreme outcomes as usual!  Even with the adversity we were faced with last 
year, I stand so proud of how our community bound together and in many ways are still doing so.  

What’s new for 2020-21 you ask?  Mark your calendars for our “Sneak Peek” event on August 
5 at 4pm as we unveil our newest version of our Wayne Rickman Gymnasium!  I must say that 
this building is a work of art, and Linda Kobert and I look forward to celebrating this new building 
with our community.  Did I mention that this is our last phase of construction?  It’s been quite 
a journey to work through, but I am so happy to report that the end is near and by October, we 
should be completely done with our projects.  Over my five years of service as the “Proud Principal 
of Boone High School” we have completed the following together:

•	 Built a new Performing Arts Center
•	 Built a new Gymnasium
•	 Renovated the McCoy Federal Credit Union Athletic Complex to a state-of-the-art turf field with 

a collegiate level rubberized track.
•	 Given our weight room a competition-level makeover
•	 Renovated all academic buildings in the way of HVAC systems, new roofs, ceilings, paint, and 

more
•	 Converted our old gymnasium into a dynamic cafeteria space so all students can safely eat 

indoors
•	 Fenced our property lines in the name of student and staff safety
•	 Ensured that we are also on track to add lights to our baseball field, upgrade the lights on our 

football field, and re-grade our softball field to improve drainage 

As we look to the future of what we hope to be a school year with less surprises and more normalcy, 
we certainly recognize that this may not be the case.  Either way, we will continue to be resilient and 
take it one day at a time.  As I write this letter, we have yet to receive guidance on just what our re-
entry to the school year will look like.  However, I find peace in the fact that no matter the plan, we 
will thrive as a community.  Tough times don’t last, tough people do, tough Braves do, and that’s us.  

Forever Brave,
Mr. Johns
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Our Mission Statement
The mission of William R. Boone High 
School is to promote a safe learning 
environment with intense focus on 

student achievement.  With the support 
and involvement of faculty and family, the 
school community strives to prepare all 

students to think critically, act responsibly, 
and perform successfully in a technological 

and multicultural society.

Vision  
By working together, we will strive to inspire 

life-long learning and curiosity within and 
beyond the classroom.

Beliefs
We believe all students should have a 

respectful, safe, and nurturing environment.
•	 We believe in setting high expectations 

for all students to reach their greatest 
potential.

•	 We believe all students should 
experience a meaningful, rigorous 
curriculum delivered through strategic 
instruction.

•	 We believe students should be 
challenged and prepared for a 
changing global society and equipped 
with 21st century skills.

•	 We believe that as a staff we should 
foster a positive, supportive, and 
collegial working environment.
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PTSO Message
Dear Boone Family,

I hope you are all enjoying a relaxing summer and some extended time with your families.  My name is 
Jessica Pullum and I am honored and humbled to serve as your PTSO President this year. I have thoroughly 
enjoyed working on the PTSO Board with such amazing leaders for the past 3 years, and I look forward to 
serving you all again this year as President.  

My husband, Rick, and I graduated from Boone in 1995 and attended Florida State University.  After being 
raised in this incredible community, it was never a question for us weather or not we would move back 
here to raise our family.  We have three children:  Mason is a Senior, Andrew is a Freshman, and Elle is a 
6th grader at Blankner.  Our family has already benefited so much from being a part of this Boone family 
and I am very thankful to be able to give back in this way.

Boone is a special place.  Second to no other high school in Orange County because our parents, students, 
teachers and staff are the absolute BEST and all work together.  Boone would not be what it is without each 
and every one of you, so thank you!!

I would like to introduce to you our PTSO Executive Board for the 2020-2021 School Year:

President – Jessica Pullum
1st VP of Communications – Shelley Reardon
2nd VP of Ways and Means – Amy Bhavsar
Treasurer – Lydia Kiser
Recording Secretary – Julie Bowyer
Corresponding Secretary – Shannon Woodrow

You are in incredible hands and we all can’t wait to help and serve you this year!

As President, I would first, encourage all of you to become a member of PTSO.  As a member, you will be 
informed of all of our events and the school’s events throughout the year from emails and our Facebook 
pages.  You will also be supporting our organization, which is able to use 100% of the money generated 
from memberships to directly support Boone teachers, staff, and students.  Throughout the year we host 
multiple lunches for teachers and staff.  We support students by helping with Kemosabe Kloset, Braves 
Bounty, blood drives, class level activities, honors breakfast, senior breakfast and graduation celebrations.   
We also give at least two $500 scholarships at the end of the year to Seniors who are PTSO members.  
To help support and volunteer for all of these wonderful programs you can join as an individual or as a 
family either by using the form contained in this newsletter or online at booneptso.com.  We would greatly 
appreciate your support and involvement!  

Also, to stay involved, please sign up to receive our emails at http://eepurl.com/b7gH9j 

Finally, please follow us on Facebook.  This is the absolute best way to not miss a thing.  Follow Boone 
Braves PTSO and your students’ class page.  There is one for each graduating class.  It is my hope that 
we will all get to come back to school in August with energy and excitement like never before.  No matter 
what happens, though, we will do it together and we will do it as Braves.   I can’t wait to enjoy the 2020-
2021 School Year with each of you!  Please don’t ever hesitate to reach out to me or any of our officers if 
you ever have any questions. 

We are here for you!  
Forever Brave,

Jessica Pullum
Boone PTSO 2020-2021 President

booneptso.com
http://eepurl.com/b7gH9j
http://www.ofsmidfl.com
http://BeattieOrtho.com
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1000	E.	Kaley	Street	·	Orlando,	FL	32806	
Fed	ID	#	84-2014436	

Membership	Form	
Boone	PTSO	members	are	an	integral	part	of	the	success	of	Boone	High	School	by	supporting:	

Smoke	Signals	Newsletter • Teacher/Staff	Appreciation • Parent	Open	House • Hospitality • School	Improvement	Fund • Clinic • SAFE	Program	
Student Social Activities • Scholarship Program • Honors Breakfast • Blood Drive • ADDitions • Bereavement • Kiss the Pig • Senior Breakfast 

Grade Level Activities • Baccalaureate, Graduation & Associated Celebrations • Kemosabe Kloset • Food Pantry • Student Support Fund

Parent/Guardian	 	Student	/	Grade	_____	and	First	Period	Teacher	___________________________	

#3	Name:	____________________________________________________________________	
Parent/Guardian	 	Student	/	Grade	_____	and	First	Period	Teacher	___________________________	

#4	Name:	____________________________________________________________________	
Parent/Guardian	 	Student	/	Grade	_____	and	First	Period Teacher ___________________________	

#5	Name:	____________________________________________________________________	
Parent/Guardian     Student / Grade _____        Alumni/Year	____

PTSO	Use	Only	

Method	 of	Payment:		             Cash		   Check # ___________             Credit Card Last 4# ___________   BoonePTSO.com     Amount: ____________ 

Received	By:	________________________________	 	Date:	_________________	 Event:____________________________________________

Email    Sent     :___________		 Notes:	 ________________________________________________________________________________________________

Individual				
Membership	

$10.00		

Early	Bird	
 3	Members	for	

$25.00						
through	Sept.	30!	

Family	Membership	
Package	
$60.00	

$35	–	4	Memberships	
$25	-General	Support	Fund	

Family	Sponsorship	
Package	
$100.00	

	$45	-	5	Memberships	
$55	-	General	Support	Fund	

Pay at 
BoonePTSO.com 

Skip the line!         
Save some time!     

Pay online! 

Join Our Open Group 
Boone Braves PTSO

Primary	 Member	Name:	_____________________________________________		 Date:	 ____________  Renewal	

	Parent/Guardian	  Student	 /	Grade	_____	and 1st Period Teacher:	_________________________

          Cell           Home

#2 Name: _____________________________________________________________________

ADDITIONAL MEMBERSHIPS

Email: _________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone: _________________________________________________

Pay  online at BoonePTSO.com

Your student's BRAVES PASS will be available for pick up at BRAVES ARE BACK or delivered to their 1st period class. 
A WELCOME email will be sent with important PTSO information so don't forget to list your email address.
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Julie Bowyer
REALTOR®

Keller Williams at the Parks
11 S. Bumby Avenue, Suite 200, Orlando, FL 32803

407-758-0153
jbowyer@me.com
juliebowyer.com

http://juliebowyer.com
mailto:jbowyer@me.com
juliebowyer.com
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PTSO Scholarship:
The Boone PTSO Scholarship committee for 2020 is honored to announce 
the winners of our two $500 scholarships:

Each year we encourage graduating Seniors to apply for two of our $500 
scholarships.  The PTSO Scholarship committee choose two Seniors 
based on their involvement in PTSO, their extracurricular activities at 
school and an essay.  Each winner must be a member of Boone PTSO, 
so we encourage all students, but especially our Seniors, to join PTSO 
and apply for these scholarships in the Spring.  This year the scholarship 
winners were chosen based on their essay explaining what they see as 
Boone’s biggest need for students, teachers and staff and what they 
would do about it.  

CONGRATULATIONS SEAN AND KAYLA!!!

           
                        SEAN MCCABE                       KAYLA COSTIN

News from Student Services 
Welcome back Braves! A special welcome goes out to the Class of 2024, as 
well as all students and families new to William R. Boone High School. We 
have an exciting new school year ahead of us and to increase the success 
it can bring, you need to begin the year prepared and possessing a positive 
focus. The Student Services Department (Guidance) is committed to helping 
all students maximize their potential. The world beyond high school, whether it 
is college, work, technical school, military, or any other endeavor is extremely 
competitive. 

As we begin a new school year, we offer the following tips to assist each 
student and family as they strive for success. 

•	 Attend school daily – be punctual and prepared. 
•	 Develop a study time and place each afternoon or evening where you 

will not be interrupted. 
•	 Use a planner daily. (Either electronic or paper) 
•	 Monitor grades in each class using https://canvas.ocps.net 
•	 Stay in contact with your Guidance Counselor. 

If difficulties arise, parents/guardians are requested to schedule a conference 
with the Guidance Counselor and teachers. The earlier this is done, the easier 
it is for students to get back on track. Constant communication between the 
student, parent/guardian, teachers, and Guidance Counselor is of paramount 
importance. This partnership is essential to student success. 

The first step a parent/guardian is requested to take when there is a classroom 
question or concern is to contact the individual teacher directly. If you have a 
feeling that something is wrong, most of the time your parental feeling is right. 
Call the Guidance Counselor immediately. Don’t wait! 

Students may request an appointment to see their Guidance Counselor. Please 
visit Boone’s website and book an appointment online with the respective 
counselor.  

https://boonehs.ocps.net/guidance

If a student has a true emergency, he or she may request to see a Guidance 
Counselor or the School SAFE Coordinator immediately.

www.century-ac.com
  Lic. #CAC057740    

 407-894-8417 

Residential • Commercial
Sales • Service • Install

Steve Chambers Boone Alumni

MY LIFE BACK”
Former Patient - Recovery Solutions

TO SCHEDULE A FREE AND CONFIDENTIAL ASSESSMENT CALL 

407-281-7000

Substance Use Disorder and
Mental Health Care

Often times life can be overwhelming. We are here. Let us help
you navigate through life’s sometimes unpredictable turns.

 
 
 

Adult Acute Mental Health Inpatient Treatment
Adult Detox and Medication Assistance Treatment Programs

Adult Co-occurring Disorder Treatment
Children and Adolescent Acute Care 

“I’VE BEEN GIVEN

2500 Discovery Dr. Orlando, FL 32826     www.universitybehavioral.com

https://canvas.ocps.net
https://boonehs.ocps.net/guidance
http://www.century-ac.com
http://www.universitybehavioral.com
http://FamilyMC.com
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College & Career Center 
The College and Career Center, located in Student Services, is open to every Boone student from 7:00am 
to 2:30pm, Monday through Friday. All Boone students should utilize the Center for help with navigating 
college essays, college applications, FAFSA, college lists, ACT/SAT registration, course sequencing, advice 
on volunteer and extra-curricular activities, career options and much more. 

Juniors and Seniors- come hear directly from over 100 college representatives who will visit Boone’s 
campus this year. Parents are always welcome to stop in the center or to set an appointment. Email: 
margaret.cullen@ocps.net

Summer Reading & AP Assignments

      

Please refer to Boone website for summer assignments at:
https://boonehs.ocps.net/news/summer_reading

https://boonehs.ocps.net/news/a_p_summer_assignments

Braves Bounty 
1 in 6 Central Florida children go hungry every day. 
The Braves Bounty, an on-campus resource center, 
meets this need by giving our Braves food and 
supplies so they can be successful. These resources 
are available from the Bounty: 
•	 Snack bags- available at the front desks in 

Guidance and the Main Office 
•	 Groceries- discreetly packaged meal kits to 

take home 
•	 Toiletries- including feminine products, dental 

care and deodorant available at the Main Office 
•	 School supplies- available through Guidance 

Counselors or Ms. Poffenberger 

Donations via school pay are very much appreciated 
and every penny goes to filling our pantry. Please 
consider food donations and gift card donations 
(Publix, Walmart, Target) to keep our supplies 

stocked. Contact Sarah Doherty or Carolyn Ward 
at BravesBounty@ gmail.com with any questions. 

Donations of the following products can be dropped 
off at the front desk: 
•	 Snack size canned tuna and chicken 
•	 Canned pasta/ravioli 
•	 Snack packs of crackers 
•	 Breakfast cereals and granola bars 
•	 Applesauce and fruit cups 
•	 Any type of “Heat and Eat” meals that do not 

require refrigeration 
•	 School supplies: folders, pens/ pencils, paper 

and calculators 
•	 Toiletries: Feminine products, full sized 

shampoo, conditioner, deodorant, soaps, 
toothbrush/ toothpaste 

mailto:margaret.cullen@ocps.net
https://boonehs.ocps.net/news/summer_reading
https://boonehs.ocps.net/news/a_p_summer_assignments
gmail.com
http://HarveyBakerPlumbing.com
http://www.OrthoDrDann.com
http://lochhavenvet.com
http://SouthBeachTanningCompany.com
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Message to Class of 2021
Dear Class of 2021,

From the time we arrived on campus as freshmen, we have all been eagerly anticipating our senior 
year. Many of us have been looking forward to the memorable moments that our senior year will bring, 
whether it be our last homecoming or our first senior snake. With college applications just around the 
corner, our final year of high school is becoming a reality.

However, due to recent events, for many of us that feeling of anticipation has become a feeling of 
uncertainty. And for many of us, the excitement we have carried throughout our high school years has 
turned into doubt and worry. Although no one can promise that everything will be exactly the same when 
we return, I can promise that every individual in our class should be extremely proud of themselves. 

In all of our years of schooling, we have worked so hard to get to this point. We have endured numerous 
societal and personal challenges in our lifetimes, including the recent global pandemic.  Despite these 
unprecedented challenges, as your Senior Class President, I ask everyone to remain hopeful. Our strength 
is self-evident and our ability to continue through difficult times has already been proven.  I encourage 
everyone to remember that at Boone we have a family of faculty, staff, and peers that will work with us 
to make our senior year memorable. 

As a class we deserve our last year at William R. Boone High School to be as fulfilling as we hoped it 
would be. Although it will be challenging and it will be different, I promise that Student Government will 
continue to work hard and create ways to celebrate the class of 2021’s accomplishments. Stay positive 
and take time to appreciate this year no matter what the circumstances may be.  We are stronger together 
and I’m so grateful to have the opportunity to serve as your Senior Class President. 

Forever Brave, 
Jessica Cannella 
Senior Class President 2021 

Senior Dates & Estimated Costs
Parking............................... July 30th (Braves Are Back)...............$60-$80

Senior Class Shirts.............. July 30th (Braves Are Back)...............$15

Senior Bricks...................... Deadline TBD.....................................TBD

Rush Week – Clubs............. August 25th – 27th ...........................Club dues vary

Yearbook............................ All Year..............................................$60-$100

Senior Panoramic............... September 4th ..................................Approximately $30

Yearbook Portraits............... September 18th deadline...................Varies

Homecoming...................... October 3rd ......................................Cost vary – ticket, outfit, picture, etc.

Cap & Gown....................... December Early Bird deadline............$45-$60

Senior Breakfast................. December 2nd...................................$10

Prom.................................. April 17th...........................................Cost vary – ticket, outfit, picture, etc.

Grad Bash........................... April 23rd .........................................$85

DATES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE BASED ON COVID REGULATIONS

Dean H. Whitman, DMD
Pablo Martinez, DMD

Don E. Tillery, Jr., DMD 
Avery D. Goldberg, DDS
Aaron L. Campbell, DMD

407-629-4444
oofs.net

http://edwardjones.com
http://PavlikChiropractic.com
http://www.racloseconstruction.com
http://www.oofs.net
http://www.bearteam.com
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Class Sponsors
Please contact these teachers with questions regarding student class level activities, shirts, etc.

•	 Senior Class- Lisa Maccarone lisa.maccarone@ocps.net  & Allyssa Taylor allyssa.taylor@ocps.net
•	 Junior Class– Jillian Rodroguez jillian.rodriguez@ocps.net & Monica Strange monica.strange@ocps.net
•	 Sophomore Class – Sydney Olson sydney.olson2@ocps.net
•	 Freshman Class – Alyssa Taylor allyssa.taylor@ocps.net

Homecoming 
Homecoming Dance: 
October 3rd  --  Homecoming 
tickets will be sold September 
17th and 18th for $35 and 
then the price increases 
Sept. 21st -23rd  to $40.  

Prom
Prom: April 17, 2021 

To purchase tickets for homecoming or 
prom students must:
•	 Junior or Senior
•	 clear all obligations
•	 have a 2.0 cumulative GPA or higher
•	 not have a discipline/dress code contract that says you cannot 

attend extracurricular activities that extends into the date of the 
dance

  ATTENTION ALL RISING

FRESHMEN & NEW

STUDENTS!

     

     

     

Join Student Government for a...

In-person Tours July 31 from 12-2pm

Registration required. Sign-up for 

a 20 minute tour at :

www.tinyurl.com/totemtour2020

Group Maximums of 10 people. To

ensure social distancing, masks are

required to participate in this tour.

Can't make it to the tour? Check out 

virtual tour coming soon to

Facebook and boonehs.ocps.net!

mailto:lisa.maccarone@ocps.net
mailto:allyssa.taylor@ocps.net
mailto:jillian.rodriguez@ocps.net
mailto:monica.strange@ocps.net
mailto:sydney.olson2@ocps.net
mailto:allyssa.taylor@ocps.net
http://www.GraffitJunktion.com
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Get Connected to Boone!
Here’s how!
•	 Sign up for electronic communications via Mailchimp from Boone Braves PTSO:  http://eepurl.com/

b7gH9j, Check each grade level that applies to your family.
•	 ‘Join’ us on Facebook: Boone Braves PTSO, Seniors: Boone Braves 2021, Juniors:  Boone Braves 

2022, Sophomores: Boone Braves 2023 and Freshman: Boone Braves 2024
•	 Check out Boone High School’s website: https://boonehs.ocps.net/
•	 Sign up for Mr. Johns’ weekly electronic newsletter, ‘Totem Talk’ on Boone’s website: Click on the 

icon ‘Join Our Mailing List’
•	 ‘Like’ BHS on Facebook at Boone High School (@BooneHighOCPS) and Boone High School Español 

(@BHSEspanol).  Follow BHS on Instagram at Boone HS Braves (@ocps_boonehs).
•	 Check out Boone Athletics’s website: https://booneathletics.com
•	 ‘Join’ Boone Braves Athletics (BHSAA) on Facebook
•	 ‘Like’ the BHS Foundation on Facebook at William R. Boone High School Foundation (@

BooneFoundation)
•	 Don’t forget to register to volunteer at https://www.ocps.net/departments/community_resources_/

a_d_ditions_scho ol_volunteers.
•	 Please check with coaches and/or club sponsors to access their  respective social media pages

Parking
Parking decals will be sold during Braves are Back on Thursday, July 30th from 8:00am - 10:00am for 
Seniors and from 12:00pm - 2:00pm for Juniors. Parking agreements can be printed from the Boone 
website or picked up in the front office. Please make sure that you have the parking agreement for the 
current school year 2020-2021.

THE STUDENT OR A FAMILY MEMBER OVER THE AGE OF 21 MUST BRING THIS FORM COMPLETED 
AND SIGNED WITH OBLIGATIONS CLEARED BY THE MEDIA CENTER, ALONG WITH THE FOLLOWING 
ITEMS TO PURCHASE A PARKING DECAL:

1.	 Valid identification for students including current driver’s license and Boone Student ID. If a 
family member is making the purchase, a valid photo ID is required as well.

2.	 Current car registration that must be registered in the name of parent, guardian or self.

3.	 Current proof of insurance.

4.	 The only form of payment that will be accepted will be SchoolPay online payment service at https://
www.schoolpay.com.

•	 If you are purchasing a senior totem pole space you will have two transactions; $75 for the space 
and $15 for personalization.

•	 All regular parking spaces (Senior non-personalized and Junior lot) cost $75.
•	 You will need to provide a copy of your receipt (digital or printed) for verification of purchase.
•	 Use of SchoolPay does not guarantee a parking spot.

5.	 If you will be driving multiple vehicles, you must provide the above information and purchase a 
separate decal for each vehicle.

6.	 Expired registrations or proof of insurance will not be accepted.

If you have questions please email Casey Stilwell at cassandra.stilwell@ocps.net

Senior Totem Pole Parking Space Painting
Totem pole parking space painting will be on Saturday, August 15th from 7:30am - 11:30am for Seniors 
who purchased these specific spaces.We will provide the paint and the colors you will have available to 
use are orange, white, light blue, dark blue, gray, black and brown. You will need to bring your own brushes 
and wear clothes you don’t mind getting messy. Park in the Junior lot and make sure you bring water. If 
you’re unable to make it, there will be a makeup day on Saturday, August 29th from 7:30am – 11:30am. 

Yearbook 
Buy your 2020-2021 yearbook for $65 on SchoolPay.  Price increases after August 
30th. Reserve a senior dedication page in the yearbook, details on boonepubs.com.

http://eepurl.com/b7gH9j 
http://eepurl.com/b7gH9j 
https://boonehs.ocps.net
https://booneathletics.com
http://www.ocps.net/departments/community_resources_/a_d_ditions_scho 
http://www.ocps.net/departments/community_resources_/a_d_ditions_scho 
https://www.schoolpay.com
https://www.schoolpay.com
https://www.schoolpay.com
mailto:cassandra.stilwell@ocps.net
spaces.We
boonepubs.com
http://centralfloridaderm.com
http://www.cvio.care
http://www.gio.care
http://www.cvio.care
http://www.brokenpencilaccounting.com


9

Important Dates from 
the Junior Class: 

Note: All of the information below is subject to 
change based on COVID-19 and CDC guidelines. 
As for now, we are planning events as normal. 

Juniors will be able to sign up to receive updates/
reminders from the junior class at Braves are Back 
on July 30th from 12:00pm-2:00pm. They will also 
be able to see and purchase the junior class t-shirt 
which will be sold on SchoolPay only this year.
•	 Junior Class Assembly: August 13th during 

second period
•	 Rush Week: August 25th -27th  (come sign 

up to participate in the Junior Class all year 
during lunch)

•	 Junior Class Ring Assembly:  Tentatively 
August 28th during 4th period

Free and Reduced Meals
www2.myschoolapps.com/

Boys Soccer
Congrats to head boys soccer coach Claude Davis 
for being named the Orlando Sentinel Varsity’s 
Boys Coach of the Year during their virtual award 
ceremony. Coach Davis led the Braves squad 
to District and Regional titles and the State 
Championship game, where the boys fell just short 
of making school history.

https://www2.myschoolapps.com/
http://wjmcclellanlaw.com
http://midflorida.com
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2020-2021

Athletic Sports Pass

Passes Good for All Athletic Regular Season Home Games

Purchase passes at the Trading Post online store: 

**  $50 Student Summer Special Thru August 28th  **

All Sports Pass
$50 SALE until 8/28

$60

All Sports Pass 
BHSAA Parking  Pass  

$100

All Sports Pass 
BHSAA Parking Pass

$250

4' Braves Wall Stadium Logo 
All Family Sports Pass

BHSAA Parking 
(2) Braves Bash Adult Event Tickets

(2) 5K Brave Run Race Entries
$1,5 00 

Passholder Name:___________________________________________________ 

Passholder Name:___________________________________________________ 

Passholder Name:___________________________________________________ 

Passholder Name:___________________________________________________ 

Passholder Name:___________________________________________________ 

Grandparents (A la Carte $50 each): ____________________________________ 

        ____________________________________ 

Email:  ____________________________ Phone:_________________________ 

BHSAA Volunteer Opportunities

____ Trading Post Kiosk - Volunteers help sell Braves Spirit wear during home 
 athletic games and special events. Times will vary. 

____ Annual 5K Brave Run - Race day volunteers and committee organizers

____ Special Events - Extra hand to help with one time special events

Select/Circle One

 
5' Braves Wall Stadium Logo 

All Family Sports Pass 
BHSAA Parking Pass

(4) Braves Bash Adult Event Tickets
(4) 5K Brave Run Race Entries

$2,0 00

Pre-Ordered passes may be picked up at Braves are Back or in the front office after 8/10. 
To receive passes by mail, please include a self-addressed stamped envelope.  

(no form necessary, simply list pass holder name(s) in notes field at check out)
or 

Return form with checks payable to BHSAA
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http://www.inhometutorsorlando.com
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William R. Boone High School 

2020-21 Fall Athletic Tryout Information 
 
 
Sport  School Contact  Tryout Dates  Times      Location 
 
JV/Varsity Andy Johnson   July 27th-July 31st 9-11:30 am Stadium 
Football  andrew.johnson@ocps.net    
 
Freshman  TBA          Aug 12th-Aug 21st             2:30-5:00    Stadium 
Football      (Meeting after school on Aug. 10th – 2:30)    
 
Girls Volleyball Paul Furukawa   July 27th-July 29th   3:00-5:00    Gym                                                   
                            pfurukawa@cfl.rr.com     (Freshmen) 
                                                                                        5:00-7:00  

(JV/Varsity)  
 
Cheerleading Cindy Hutsell   July 27th – 29th   9:00-12:00 Gym 
    cynthia.hutsell@ocps.net  July 30th   3:00-6:30 
                     
Boys Golf Todd Gregory   July28th-29th   3:00 pm            North Shore GC 

todd.gregory80@gmail.com 9holes/$20 per day 
 
Girls Golf Joe Windt   July 28th-29th                 3:00 pm       Ventura CC 

joseph.windt@ocps.net   
 
Swimming Michael Martinac  Aug 3rd-6th              TBD   Wadeview Pool 
  michael.martinac@ocps.net     
 
Cross Country Darcy Jeffers (Girls/Boys) Aug 10th-12th             3:30-5 pm 700 Building 
  darcy.jeffers@ocps.net 
   
Bowling  Daniel Tringali                Aug 11th-13th           3:15-5:00          Boardwalk Bowl               
  daniel.tringali@ocps.net 
 
  
 

2020-21 Fall Athletic Tryout Information

Cross Country 
Boys and girls cross country tryouts are Monday - Wednesday, August 10th – 12th  from 3:30 - 5:00 
p.m. You must be here all three days. Be dressed and ready to run in the 700 building. Physicals must be 
cleared prior to tryouts so plan accordingly.  Direct questions to Coach Jeffers at darcy.jeffers@ocps.net.

The Trading Post sells a variety of spirit wear 
online or at selected home games and special 
events. Merchandise can be purchased online 
at BHSTradingPost.com for pick up at the front 
desk. Sports Passes can also be purchased online 
and picked up at Braves Are Back or at the front 
desk after 8/12. Please direct all questions to 
BooneAthletics@gmail.com. 

Athletic Physicals
All paperwork related to athletic physicals will be 
completed digitally starting this school year. You still 
need to provide the paper form (EL2 only) to your 
physician to sign. Once the form is completed, it 
needs to be uploaded to your online account either by 
taking a picture or scanning it. For more information 
on how to create an account and to print the EL2, 
go to the Boone Athletics website. Or go to https://
athleticclearance.fhsaahome.org/  to create your 
account now!  Accounts must be created using a 
parent’s email address. ALL athletes must have 
an account created, with updated signatures, 
even if their physical is still valid.   There is a 
COVID statement that MUST be signed BEFORE 
any participation. This statement is a part of the 
digital physical packet.

Questions? Email Mrs. Fitzgerald at  molly.
fitzgerald@ocps.net.

mailto:darcy.jeffers@ocps.net
BHSTradingPost.com
mailto:BooneAthletics@gmail.com
https://athleticclearance.fhsaahome.org/
https://athleticclearance.fhsaahome.org/
mailto:molly.fitzgerald@ocps.net
mailto:molly.fitzgerald@ocps.net
http://OrlandoHealth.com/ER
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2019-20 Senior Student Athletic Awards
The Boone High School Athletic Association recognizes the Top Female and 
Male Scholar-Athletes who have a minimum of a 4.0 unweighted and at 
least a 4.5 weighted GPA, along with outstanding accomplishments in their 
sport. Congratulations to:
Gabriella Fatigati – Competitive Cheerleading and Flag Football
Sean McCabe – Basketball

The Ivan Repass Memorial Award is given to a top male student-athlete who 
shows great leadership and character on and off the field. It is named after Mr. 
Repass who was an athletic director, physical education teacher, basketball 
coach and assistant principal here at Boone. He was one of the pioneers of 
the Metro Conference. Congratulations to:
Jackson Tyndall – Lacrosse

The Bill Lowry Memorial Award is given to our top female student-athlete 
who shows great leadership and character on and off the field. It is named 
after long time Boone athletic director Bill Lowry, who served in that capacity 
for 26 years.  Congratulations to:
Lily Goeb – Lacrosse

The William R. Boone Award is given to our top male student-athlete. 
It is named after Mr. Boone, who was the first principal at our school.  
Congratulations to:
Christian Roberts – Football and Track

The John C. Pitts Award is given to our top female student-athlete. It is named 
after Mr. Pitts who is a former principal of Boone H.S. and a pioneer in bringing 
female athletics to Boone and the Metro Conference.  Congratulations to:
Carolyn Brown – Cross Country and Track
Madeline Morales – Basketball

The Boone High School Athletic Department would like to announce that the 
following student-athletes received 1st Team All-Metro East recognition for 
their efforts during the Spring sports season.
Flag Football
Kaia Barati
Gabi Fatigati*
Ava Stallard
Lainey Taczak

Boys Lacrosse
Greyson Crawford
Campbell Griffin
Brett Sweeney
Zach Thomson
Jacko Tyndall*
Cole Woods

Girls Lacrosse
Ansley Dalton
Lily Goeb
Juliette Paymayesh
Savannah Partlow
Eleanor Payne
Gabbie Roberts

Girls Track
Carolyn Brown (2) – 400-Meter 
Dash/4x800-Meter Relay
Megan Dolan – 4x800 Meter Relay

Hannah Foley – 4x800 Meter Relay
Javia Lee (2) – 100-Meter 
Dash/200-Meter Dash
Ranya Rami – Pole Vault
Isabella Santeufemio – 4x800 Meter 
Relay

Boys Track
Ethan Barnette – Pole Vault

Girls Water Polo
Chole DeAvilia
Lily Herron

Boys Water Polo
Griffin Feijoo
Miles Herron
Dylan Umpierre

Baseball
Gavin Galy

Congratulations to Coach Michael 
Martinac for being named the Coach 
of the Year for Boys Water Polo!

*Scholar-Athlete Award Winner


